URS DOCKET
06-AFC-5

DATEAUG 8
August 8, 2006 |IREC DAG 9

Mr. James Reede

Project Manager

California Energy Commission
1516 Ninth Street

Sacramento, California 95814

RE: Panoche Energy Center Application for Certification
06-AFC-5

Dear Mr. Reede:

Enclosed is the following material provided in support of submission of the Panoche Energy
Center Application for Certification:

1. Five CDs of the Air Quality and Public Health Modeling Files. These files support the
Air Quality and Public Health sections of the AFC.

One CD has been sent to Mr. Errol Villegas of the San Joaquin Valley Unified Air Pollution
Control District. In addition, one CD has been sent to Mr. Will Walters of Aspen
Environmental Group at the request of Mr. Keith Golden.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
URS Corporation

URS Corporation

130 Robin Hill Road, Suite 100
Santa Barbara, CA 93117

Tel: 805.964.6010

Fax: 805.964.0259



